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During the month of April, Big Sky students were busy with their daily subject 
assignments and course work. Students are anticipating and appreciating the warmer 
weather which allows more outside activities and play. The student focus has been on 
working towards improving and preparing for the SBAC testing. The goal has been to 
have all students present for the test and to do their very best with positive results. 
 

Our daily attendance has been very good with a 98-99% for a daily measurement. Great 
Job!  The students enjoyed the Easter holiday time and a egg hunt was held sponsored 
by the Colony, which the students partook of the fast and furious hunt.  Cookies and 
refreshments provided by the Colony topped off the much anticipated week and into the 
break.   
 

Happenings with the students’ daily life saw the Colony increase by one new addition 
and brought the population up a notch to 118 Big Sky residents. Students are involved 
in the Colony’s operation more so with the spring planting and other important 
preparations being undertaken now.   
 

The Park Rangers presented a day of animals that are becoming active after the long 
winter of cold weather, they also did a presentation of the constellations animal 
figures.  Mr. Andreas has been doing weekly visits with his focus on creating and 
instilling positive behaviours that students can utilize in time of need.  Mrs. Conway, 
school librarian and an assistant, Mrs. Sadie Johnson-Harwood came and helped to 
continue to organize our library and provide valued reading time for the various grades.  
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